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ave you ever wondered why people that 
dance Salsa are always smiling? They are 
smiling  because they are having so much 

fun! It’s one of those dances that cause pure 
exhilaration! 

 

The dance floor was 

packed with grinning 

faces at our October 

dance. Cliff Knittel 

helped all the folks with 

two left feet find their 

balance and coordination while learning some 

new Salsa moves.  You will have another 

opportunity to test your dance skills for a second 

Salsa class with Cliff on November 14, 2015. 

Don’t be shy, come join us; Cliff will have you 

dancing the Salsa like a pro in no time!  

 

 
At our November 14 dance, we will be 
honoring our military personnel for their 
service. The Colonial Heights Police 

Department has a color guard that will be 

rendering military honors at 7:30 pm. We 

hope all of our military personnel will 

attend as we show respect to our Nation 

and those who have served. 

 

 

We would like to send a special thanks Bill and 

Ruth Gandel for donating their time to dance and 

share their love of dancing while representing the 

Tri-Cities Chapter at the Interfaith Adult Daycare 

Center, which is at the Covenant Presbyterian 

church on the outskirts of Petersburg. It was a 

lovely afternoon and the residents were grateful for 

the entertainment.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Here are the upcoming dances for your planning purposes: 
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NOVEMBER 14, 2015 Cliff Knittel- Salsa Jerry Scaglione 

DECEMBER 12, 2015 Holiday Dance Semi-Formal  

 No lesson 
Randy Goodfellow 



October Dance 


